
I spent my youth on the Cape (Cotuit) and now have property on Martha's  
Vineyard. I think that Governor Romney's proposal for the Task Force  
makes imminent sense and that it is imperative that the Task Force  
makes its studies and its recommendations prior to any final action  
being taken by the Corps of Engineers or the wind turbine company. The  
worst thing that could happen would be for the wind project to be  
implemented without proper review and, as a result, very possibly do  
significant environmental and economic damage that is irreversible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Walter G. Thompson 
 
 

 


